
SEQUEL CONTRACTORS, INC. 
 

ST. LIC #610600A 

13546 IMPERIAL HWY 

SANTA FE SPRINGS, CA 90670 

Phone: (562) 802-7227                                     Fax (562) 802-7499 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Street Reconstruction of Various Streets in Zones C & F 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Lomita has contracted with Sequel Contractors, Inc. to make street improvements in your 

neighborhood from April 11, 2022 to August 2, 2022. The next phase of work will consist of Cold milling 

(grinding) the streets and applying crack seal from Monday, May 16th, 2022 to Friday May 20th, 2022; 

and paving which is scheduled to occur from Monday, May 23, 2022 to Friday, May 27, 2022.  

 
During this phase of work, crews will need full access to the street. Your street will be closed to 
vehicular traffic for several hours, between 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. except for emergency vehicles. 
 
On-street parking will therefore be prohibited between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Any car parked once 
construction has begun, will be subject to being towed. Two days prior to the work, “No Parking” 
signs will be placed to define the work areas for each day. 
 
For Residents living on the streets listed below, the trash collection schedule has been 
modified for the days of construction. Trash will be picked up by 6:00 a.m. Please roll trash 
bins into the street and place them against the curb on the evening before Trash Pick-up days 
or on the mornings of the Trash Pick-up days as trash collection will start at 6:00 a.m. Please 
remove the trash bins from the streets by 7a.m. 
 
Streets Impacted by modified trash pick-up schedule: 
 

Trash Pick-up Day Monday, May 16 & 23, 2022 starting at 6 a.m. 

STREET FROM TO 

Hendricks Avenue 245th Street End of Hendricks Avenue 

Adona Drive Cadiz Drive End of Adona Drive 

Cadiz Drive 245th Street End of Cadiz Drive 

Allbrook Street Eshelman Avenue End of Allbrook Street 
 

Trash Pick-up Day Monday, May 16, 2022 ONLY starting at 6 a.m. 

STREET FROM TO 

245th Street Narbonne Avenue End of 245th Street 
 

Trash Pick-up Day Monday, May 23, 2022 ONLY starting at 6 a.m. 

STREET FROM TO 

Lomita Park Pl Eshelman Avenue End of Lomita Park Pl 



 
If you have any questions or concerns during construction or need to make specific arrangements 
regarding driveway access, please contact the Sequel Contractors’ Superintendent directly at: 
562-202-8091. The City’s Resident Engineer and Inspector will be on site daily to monitor 
construction activities and can be reached at 714-482-7347.  
 
For a few days following the resurfacing, please drive at reduced speeds and avoid sharp turning 
movement so as to allow the new surface to “set”.  The contractor will return on the following week, to 
replace striping and STOP bars throughout the City. The striping work will take roughly two weeks. 
 
The City and contractor are committed to working with you to help minimize the impact of the 
construction on your daily activities.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we work to improve the City of Lomita. 
 
 
 

Below is a map of activities for the next phase of work 
 

 
 


